
 

About the Campaign 

The One to One Campaign is led by the Professional Outreach Committee to 

coordinate efforts of OA groups interested in carrying the message of recovery 

to the medical community and associated health fields about OA’s program. 

These would be medical professionals such as physicians, therapists, 

psychologists, counselors, hospitals and treatment centers.  

 Presentation packets 

These come from the WSO so that individual members can take to their 

scheduled appointments with a medical professional such as those listed 

above.  As a member you may want to share a short description about your 

own OA experience with your medical care specialist.  

Ask the professional to look at the literature and to consider referring any 

patients or clients to OA meetings. As a member, you can also offer to take the 

professional to an open OA meeting. This may help the professionals feel more 

at ease about recommending OA to their patients or clients.   

Each group will be given one to two packets. Please only take one if you plan to 

contact a medical professional. These folders will include a cover letter to the 

professional, the Courier newsletter and other pamphlets for review. Also 

enclosed will be our meeting list.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact: 

Marlene at 740-507-7822 
or 

Kelly at 216-513-6593 
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